November 15, 1993 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Chairperson Janis Cummings, Ernest Allen, Robert Metz, Kenneth Plummer, Norman Ridlon, and Charles Smith.

The minutes of the August 10th meeting were approved.

Old Business: Ernie suggested tabling the approval of the by-laws at this time so that the Selectmen would have more time to discuss them.

Ranger Report: The Founder's Day Committee would like to use Tassel Top Beach. Our committee felt it was by-passed. At issue is who makes the decisions for the use of this property.

Norman was asked what improvements were needed for the 1994 season. He suggested several items. It was decided that he should prepare a budget for anticipated expenditures for next season. Ken suggested staining the buildings with a wood preservor. Norman felt they were in good shape at this time.

The committee has ten years to pay the \$20,000 loan. Charles suggested paying \$2,000 this year and the committee putting together their own budget since we are a municipal and state revenue making committee.

New Business: A budget report should be done before mid-January. Janis and Ken are retiring from the committee. Tonight was Ken's final meeting. The committee thanked him for his very hard and lengthy work. The committee also thanked Charles for the notebooks that he gave to each member.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, December 13th at 4:30 p.m. The agenda will include the 1944 budget and Mrs. Krauter's proposal.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m.